
 

Check out the Research Finance webpage for the latest COVID-19 related policies and 
processes 
 
Research Finance would like to remind staff and physicians at St. Michael’s that the ‘Important 
Announcements’ section of the Research Finance webpage is updated regularly with the latest COVID-
related processes and policies. 
 
Recently, the team has also updated their information regarding research cheque drop-off procedure 
and additional options for incoming research funds. These updates can be found in the attached 
document. 
 
As always, if you have any questions you can email Research Finance directly. 
researchfinance@smh.ca 
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